
OUR LADY’S

A very warm welcome back to the new school term. We hope you have
had a lovely break and are looking forward to the term ahead.

NEWS
PARENTS’ EVENING

A reminder that slots for Parents’
Evening this coming Tuesday (25th)
and Wednesday (26th) are
available via the school website.

School Website
 

MONDAY 24TH FEBRUARY 2025

STAY AND CREATE

WELCOME BACK

A huge thank you for your support for our first Stay and Create session in the
final week before half term. It was a pleasure to see the children so proud of

their artwork and showcasing their creativity to all of our guests. A very special
thank you to Belinda for her wonderful work with the classes and Miss Wallace

for putting the event together. 

WIGLE DANCE
Year 3 have been hard at work
learning a special dance routine in
preparation to take part in the
Wigan Borough Dance Festival on
Thursday 20th March. A separate
letter has been sent out to Y3
parents with ticket information for
the event. 

UNIFORM
A polite reminder of our uniform

expectations in school. Please can we
ensure that children do not come into

school wearing earrings and that
appropriate school shoes are to be

worn at all times. 

We are thrilled to share the news
that Miss Wright is expecting her

second child in June of this year. I
am sure you will join me in

congratulating Miss Wright and her
family at this exciting time. 

STAFF NEWS

https://www.aspullourladys.wigan.sch.uk/


THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT
MR A CREGAN

HEADTEACHER

"I can do all
things through

Christ who
strengthens me."
Philippians 4:13

Congratulations to our fabulous Junior Speaks team of Theo, Jessica, Jonas and
Lyla,  who were victorious in the Rotary Club Junior Speaks Competition on the

last day of term. They delivered their speech on a very mature topic of
Euthanasia with such passion and confidence and we are very proud of their

achievement. A big well done to Jessica, who was also voted the best chairperson
on the day. Well done to you all!

 

JUNIOR SPEAKS

SWIMMING GALA PARISHIONER AFTERNOON
We were blown away by the support
of our families for our Parishioner
Coffee Afternoon on Friday 14th
February for ‘Love your Community
Day’. Key Stage 1 was bursting with
enthusiasm and excitement as we
shared activities with you and a
very big well done to our GIFT and
Caritas teams for leading our
worship to bring the afternoon to a
close.

On Thursday 13th February, we
were delighted to participate in the
Aspull Schools Swimming Gala at
Wigan Life Centre. As always, it was
a fantastic evening of healthy
competition and our children were
superb in both their individual and
team events, finishing in 3rd place.
Well done to all who took part!

PARENT COFFEE MORNING AND WORKSHOP
An early invitation to our next Parent Coffee Morning and
Workshop on Thursday 13th March in the school hall at
9:05am. 
We will have visitors from CAMHS, The Early Years
Excellence Partners and The Wigan Family Hub. We had
wonderful feedback in our Autumn event and we hope this
will be a really beneficial morning for everyone.


